
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

On Wednesday, December 18th, the grade 2-7 students will be travelling to 
Saskatoon to attend a performance at Persephone Theatre. The production we 
are attending is ELF: The Musical.  

The Musical is the hilarious tale of Buddy the Elf, who as a child mistakenly crawled into Santa’s bag 
of gifts and was transported to the North Pole. Buddy is unaware that he is actually human, but 
eventually his enormous size and poor toy-making abilities cause him to face the truth. With Santa’s 
permission, Buddy embarks on a journey to New York City to find his birth father, discover his true 
identity, and help New York remember the true meaning of Christmas. This modern 
day holiday classic is sure to make everyone embrace their inner ELF. 

We will depart Borden School at 10:30am, returning by 3:00pm. 

*LUNCH* - Your child will need to bring a brown bag lunch. Something 
quick, easy and not messy (i.e. muffin, granola bar, sandwich, wrap, etc.); upon 
arrival at the theatre, the students will be eating their quick lunch on the bus 
before we head into the theatre.  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please sign and return the form below by Friday, December 6th, 2019.  

I, ____________________________, give my child(ren), __________________________ 

permission to attend ELF: The Musical on Wednesday, December 18th, 2019 at Persephone 

Theatre in Saskatoon.  

Parent Signature _____________________________________________ 


